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To: jack

Hello, Jack.

Please pardon me for contacting you through this site. I'm not big into social media, so this seems the
only way to contact you.

A few weeks (months) ago, you and Jeb were discussing a program you had heard of that helps high
school students build airplanes. The two of you had a bunch of good questions, but didn't seem to know
who to contact for answers. 

The good news is, now that I've found an email address for you, I can give you some of those answers
and steer you to the folks in charge.  As it turns out, my wife saw something in the news paper about
becoming a mentor for the program and suggested I look into it. The result is she found a way to get me
out of the house (and her hair) after I retired. I am one of the newest mentors for the program and am
looking forward to helping out when school resumes in a few weeks.

If you're interested, drop me a line or give me a call sometime. The last time we talked was several
years ago at a UCAP meet up at the Midfield Cafe in Nashua. It would be fun to talk again. 

Take care and hope to hear from you soon.

Rick

Sent from a secure and undisclosed location...


